Consultation on the review of the Statement of Licensing
Policy(Licensing Act 2003)

From: Rachel Jackson <Rachel.Jackson@scambs.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 21 Jun, 2023 at 11:31

To:
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Dear Sir/Madam

| wish to advise you that the Authority is seeking views on the revisions to the
Statement of Licensing Policy that will need to be adopted by January 2024.

There are no fundamental changes to this policy, and it remains that there is
no evidence to support implementing either a cumulative impact policy or early
morning restriction orders.

Amendments to the policy have therefore been limited as follows:
Removal from Policy:

Removal of obsolete and/or unnecessary information, minor revisions of
dates, contacts, and departments etc.

Removal of reference to amusement with prizes as this sits within the
Council's Gambling Act Policy Statement

Removal of annexe relating to the Enforcement Policy (and replaced with a
hyperlink)

Removal of the annexe relating to Sexual Entertainment Venues (SEV), as
this sits within the Council’'s SEV policy.

Revisions to Policy:

Updating the live music exemptions (page 5)
Revision of the cumulative impact statement (page 8-9)
Temporary Event Notices (page 16-17)

Additions to Policy:

Spiking Prevention and Tackling Sexual Harassment statement (page 13)
Alcohol Delivery Services (page 15)

Prevention of violence against women and girls within the Large-Scale Events
and Festivals paragraphs (pages 14-15)

| have attached a copy of the draft policy statement, please let me have any
observations or comments by no later than Monday 7 August 2023.

Yours faithfully
Rachel Jackson

Rachel Jackson | Principal Officer Licensing

South Cambridgeshire Hall | Cambourne Business Park | Cambourne | Cambridge | CB23 6EA
e:rachel.jackson@scambs.gov.uk | t: 01954 713397
www.scambs.gov.uk | facebook.com/south-cambridgeshire | twitter.com/SouthCambs

Please note that the Council is currently trialling a four-day week to improve
recruitment, retention and wellbeing. My working days are therefore Monday
to Thursday. On my non-working day, you can contact
licensing@scambs.gov.uk instead. Find out about our latest job opportunities
on our website
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